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Help us promote the SAG
journal!
Do you belong to a Swedish genealogy or
other Swedish interest group? Even a
group that only sometimes focuses on
Sweden? We are happy to supply SAG
back issues and subscription brochures for
you to use as handouts.

If you will have a raffle or drawing, we
can even provide a certificate for a 1-year
subscription to SAG for you to give away.

Contact Jill Seaholm at
<jillseaholm@augustana.edu>, or

309.794.7204. Thank you!

The Swenson Center logo!

The correct SAG web address:

http://www.augustana.edu/
swenson/sag

The Family History Library.

SAG
Workshop

Salt Lake City

3-10 Nov. 2019!

http://www.bitly.com/SAGWorkshop

The SAG Workshop is the highlight of the year – a fun
learning experience and a chance to do your Swedish
genealogy with hands-on help from experienced Swed-
ish and American genealogists.

Paid subscribers are mailed a SAG Workshop reservation
form in March upon request

Dear friends,
This is the last time I will write to you as
the SAG editor. But I am very pleased to
be able to leave SAG in the good hands of
Geoffrey Fröberg Morris, a.k.a Geoff.

For me this has been a fantastic jour-
ney, and I am so grateful to all the kind
persons that have sent in interesting sto-
ries, often handed down from the ances-
tors. I have also received amazing photos
that have enhanced the SAG pages.

Some of the SAG readers have also
come to the SAG Workshop in Salt lake
City, and have become personal friends,
whom I hope to see again at the next
Workshop.

Will I sit in my rocking chair now and
twiddle my thumbs? Well, I hardly think
so, as my own ancestors are now seeking
attention, after having been almost ignored
for many years. Who was Cajsa Jons-

Each folder contains 4 SAGs.

dotter? Her own husband wrote in the
family Bible that she was born in 1766 in
Gåsborn (Värm.), but she is not found
there. Perhaps property records will solve
that problem?

It would be nice to know what happened
to the 600 or so persons that left my spe-
cial parish of Nordmark (Värm.) for North
America. Some of them I know about as
we are related, but the others? And then

my husband Bengt and I are trying to
understand our DNA matches. Recently
Bengt found that a match with a high cM
was descended from his grandmother’s un-
known father!

Our grandchildren and great-grand-
children will also keep us busy.

Occasionally you might also see me in
SAG again, so it is not a total goodbye.

All the best! Elisabeth
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